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Meyers, Robert COE

From: Meyers. Robert COE

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2006 2:20 PM

To: Meyers, Robert COE

Subject: Inquiry

On May 19, 2006, received a phone call from Steve Klein - of the Public health Trust - and he indicated he was
at an event where he entered a raffle. His business card was selected and he won a golf bag. He wanted to
know whether he can accept the prize and what he must report, if anything.

I advised him that he can accept the golf bag, as it was purely random that he won the grand prize, and he must
report the value of the golf bag if it is worth more than $100.

Robert Meyers

5/22/2006


